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UNIVERSITY 
OF KENTUCKY Law Library 

College of Law 
Law Building 

Lexington, Kentucky 40506-0048 

December 24, 1992 

Mary Smith Forman, Chair 
SEAALL Scholarship Committee 
Akerman, Senterfitt & Eidson, P.A. 
Firstate Tower 
255 South Orange Avenue 
Post Office Box 231 
Orlando, FL 32802-0231 

Dear Mary: 

I gratefully accept the Scholarship Committee's offer of 
a $600 scholarship to attend the 1993 AALL Annual Meeting. 

This was wonderful holiday news for me! I will be 
delighted to submit a brief report to you after the meeting 
in July. 

Many thanks to you and your committee. Best wishes to 
you in the new year! Sit:-
Sue Burch 

An Equal Opportunity University 
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